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David J. Rofrano 
Director of Music 

281.333.3891 x 332 
music@stpaulcatholic.org 

Ministerio de la Música 
¡Somos el Cuerpo de Cristo! 
We are the Body of Christ! 

Do words “move you”? 
Words from sacred 
scripture? Words from 
poetry? Song lyrics? 
Consider serving and 
growing with our 
audio/visual projection ministry.   
Our skillful Adult Choir is now in 
session. Are you meant to be a part of 
this joyful and talented group? 
 

 

Children’s Choir is Full! 

We will be singing at the November 9th, 10 
AM Mass, Breakfast with Santa, and on 
Christmas Eve, at the 4:30 PM Family Mass! 

See you there!  
 

 
 

Youth Praise! 
Join this dynamic and talented group! 

Grades 6-12 

Rehearsal Saturday afternoon + 

Sing play at various Masses and events 

Drums, guitar, bass, keyboards, voice 

To register: music@stpaulcatholic.com. 
 

 

El Coro cantamos los 
domingos en la misa de 
12:00 PM. Por favor 
llame a Ramiro a 
ramiro_novoa@yahoo.com. 

 

Ministerio 
Multicultural 

“Ustedes son el cuerpo de Cristo, y cada uno en 
su lugar es parte de él.” (1 Cor. 12:27)  

Para más información acerca de este ministerio comuníquese con 
Esperanza Monterrubio a emonterrubio@stpaulcatholic.org o al 

281.333.3891 Ext 321. 

Octubre, mes del respeto a 
la vida 

 

“Cada uno de nosotros es una obra maestra de la 
creación de Dios”. Papa Francisco 

El 19 de octubre, después  de la Misa de 12 PM, el 
Diacono Arturo Monterrubio compartirá diferentes temas 
relacionados con el respeto a la Vida. ¡Esta presentación 
durará una hora y se llevará a cabo en el Beck Hall para dar la 
oportunidad que usted escuche estos temas de importancia, 
mientras puede comer rica comida de los Compadres! 

 

                    CLASES de INGLES 
Después de Misa de 12, estarán 
los maestros de inglés para dar 
información de las clases de 
Inglés que empezaremos a 
ofrecer aquí en San Pablo. 
Ofreceremos diferentes días y 
horarios. 

� Nivel Básico: los sábados de 2 a 4 PM 
� Nivel intermedio: los sábados de 9 a 11 AM y los 

jueves de 7 a 9 PM 
� Nivel avanzado: lunes y miércoles de 7 a 8 PM 

Para inscripciones y examen para saber el nivela 
empezar, ven el Martes 7 de octubre de 7 PM a 8:30 
PM o el miércoles 8 de octubre de 7 a 8:30 PM al 
centro de bienvenida. 
Costo de la inscripción: $25(incluyendo libros) 
 

El Domingo Mundial de Misiones 
El 19 de octubre en la Misa de Ingles a las 10 AM, 
el Padre Brendan Cahill será quien presida y 
predique. Después de Misa alrededor de 15 
Sociedades Misioneras tendrán información acerca 
de su trabajo misionero. Esto será en el Salón 
Fundadores después de la Misa de 10 AM.  
 

 

LITURGIA DE LA PALABRA CON NIÑOS 
CONTINUA DURANTE LA MISA DE 12 PM 
ESTA SEMANA. 
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Ministry and Continuing Education for Adults 
Because Our Faith is too Rich to have ever Learned it All… 

Contact Heidi Clark, Director of Adult Ministry, 281.333.3891, Ext. 328 or hclark@stpaulcatholic.org for more information. 
 

Abortion, In-Vitro, Stem Cell Research, 
and Cloning…What the Church Teaches 

and Why 
Learn about what the Church teaches (and WHY!) at this 
informative and interesting presentation on abortion, in-vit4ro 
fertilization, stem cell research and cloning set for Tuesday, 
October 14, from 7:30-9 PM. in Room 10. The topic is based 
on Chapter 29 of the Catholic Catechism for Adults, and the 
discussion is led by author and theologian, Julie Dienno-
Demarest. Next up? The Fifth Commandment continued on 
Tuesday, October 28: Euthanasia, Physician-Assisted Suicide, 
and the Right of the Dying to Live. 

How does Christ Work thru Sacraments 
and Liturgy? 

This new 10-week class focuses on how we encounter God in 
the sacraments and what Christ communicates to us through 
them. Transformed by a new understanding of sacramental 
grace, we’ll be more capable of living a moral, Christ-centered 
life. Thursday night sessions begin October 9, from 7-8:30 PM 
in Room 1. The class will also be offered Wednesday 
mornings, beginning October 8, from 9:30-11 AM in the 
Conference Room. 

Interested in being Catholic? 
If you or someone you know is interested in learning more 
about becoming Catholic, our RCIA program is just the ticket! 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, is a process of 
prayer, reflection, and learning that allows for the continual 
discernment of God's will. Want more information? Contact 
Heidi: 281.333.3891, Ext. 328 or hclark@stpaulcatholic.org.  

Upcoming NFP Intro Classes 
Free introductory sessions for the Creighton Method of NFP 
are taught one Saturday morning a month, from 10 AM to 
Noon, in Room 1. Upcoming classes are set for October 18, 
and November 22. 

Divorce Group Begins November 10 
We are truly divorced only when we let go of our marriage, 
mourn our loss, and adjust ourselves to our new life. At St. 
Paul, our Divorce Care Group exists to help one another do 
just that. This is a Catholic peer-ministry support group that 
addresses the stress, anger, blame and guilt of divorce and 
leads participants toward forgiveness, happiness and growth. 
The 14-session program begins Monday, November 10 and 
meets weekly into February. Cost is $30; financial assistance 
is available.  Free childcare is provided when reservations are 
made in advance. The program will be facilitated by Laura 
Hicks, LMFT with the assistance of others who have already 
completed the program. Contact Heidi if you are interested in 
participating: hclark@stpaulcatholic.org or 281.333.3891. 

Learn about Human Trafficking in 
Houston 

Slavery doesn’t occur just in history books; it’s right here in 
our own community. There are more people enslaved today 
than at any point in history, and Houston is at the epicenter. 
Elijah Rising is a local organization working to end human 
trafficking through prayer, awareness, and intervention. As 
part of our Respect Life Month, representatives from Elijah 
Rising are presenting a human trafficking awareness night at 
St. Paul on Monday, October 13, from 7-8:30 PM in the 
church.  

Divine Mercy Spiritual Growth Group 
Seeks New Members 

St. Paul’s Divine Mercy Cenacle group meets weekly for 
prayer, discussion of Scripture, study of the catechism, and 
reading the works of St. Maria Faustina. Discussion questions 
help lead the members to a fuller understanding of Jesus’ 
teachings. Meetings are Friday evenings at 7 PM in Room 1. 
Contact Virginia at vthompson111@juno.com for more 
information. All are welcome. 

Gabriel Project Has Needs 
Our Gabriel Project ministry helps any expectant mom who 
prepare for the arrival of her baby. Current critical needs 
include newborn and size 1 diapers; clothing for newborns; 
diaper rash ointment; baby oil and baby powder, any other 
layette-type items. Monetary donations are always welcome to 
help fund the purchase of large items we cannot store for lack 
of space.  

Annulment Information Night 
If you’d like to better understand what the Church teaches in 
regard to annulments, how they are processed in this 
archdiocese, and the steps you need to take to begin the 
process, plan now to attend our upcoming annulment 
information night on Wednesday, October 8, from 7-8:30 
PM in Founders Hall. Anne Bryant, who directs the 
archdiocesan tribunal and has a degree in canon law, will be 
our guest presenter. There will also be an opportunity to sign 
up for private sessions with certified annulment case sponsors.  

What’s New at Silver Linings? 
Silver Linings, St. Paul’s 55 and over group, invites new 
members, men, women and couples, to attend their monthly 
meetings every 2nd Monday, at 12:30 PM in Room 10. Join us 
for fun, fellowship and food. Bring a dish to share at the 
potluck luncheon.  Mark your calendars for these upcoming 
special events. To reserve your place for a trip, please sign up 
at the Welcome Center. The Galveston Festival of Lights 
evening trip is set for November 17th. On Friday, February 
20th, we’re touring the Lanier Theological Library & Stone 
Chapel. Then, on Friday, March 20th, we see the Brenham 
Bluebonnet Trail & Historical District. 
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SSSPPPAAACCCEEE   TTTOOONNNIIIGGGHHHTTT!!!!!!!!!   
Dinner begins at 6:15 PM, PODS begin exactly at 6:30 PM. DON’T BE LATE! 

 

We STILL have room for World Youth Day 2016  
This is an once-in-a-lifetime pilgrimage experience. Total cost (including airfare, meals [excluding dinners], 
lodging, and transportation): $3700. Deposit: $300. Checks made payable to: “Catholic Pilgrim Office” Turn in 
to Welcome Center to register! Must be entering senior year in 2016 in order to attend. 
 

CCCAAALLLLLLIIINNNGGG   AAALLLLLL   SSSEEENNNIIIOOORRRSSS!!!   
Class of 2015, your time has come! You’ve reached the top and what better way to celebrate and give thanks 
to God than to come together for a brunch in your honor. Join us at 10:30 AM on October 12, in the Youth 
Room for a meal with Father Wencil. We’ll have good fun, and good company. 
 
 

BBBrrrooosssaaarrryyy   &&&   BBBeeelllooovvveeeddd   
Meets (separately) on Thursdays 5:30-6:30 PM for reconciliation, prayer, and a quick devotional. 
 

March of Surviving Youth – Did you know that 1/3 of our generation have been victims of abortion? 
That’s one-in-three of your friends. 1-in-3 children playing on a playground. 1-in-3 children of God. Their voices 
were silenced forever. As the youth of America, we won’t stand for it any longer. Join hundreds of other Catholic 
Youth on Saturday, October 11, as we participate in Mass and a prayer march to and around Planned Parenthood 
in Houston to show them that we are a generation of life and love. Get a permission slip from the Info Center by 
the Youth Room. People from all ages are welcome. 
 

Festival Information: All high school aged young men and ladies interested in helping with our Princess 
Makeover & Pirate Academy should come to the informational meeting on Tuesday, October 7, at 7 PM in the 
Youth Room. You’ll receive information on how to make tutus, what’s involved, and how you can help us 
continue to have one of the best booths at the Out-of-this-World Festival! 

 

EEEDDDGGGEEE      
TTTOOOMMMOOORRRRRROOOWWW!!!   

 

Monday, October 6, 6:30-8:00 PM – “The Ultimate Trilogy” 
Lord of the Rings, Star Wars, and the Trinity…we sure like Trilogies! Come to EDGE tomorrow to find out more 
about how the Trinity affects us all! DINNER IS SERVED, so come hungry! 
 

This Wednesday…Theology of the Body for Middle Schoolers 
6:30-8:00 PM:  Middle school students will learn who they are as a son or daughter of God, and why He 
created them. Student Workbooks and Parent Guides are available to help students learn even more.  
 

Welcome to SPACE!
“…dedicated to bringing teens into relationship with Jesus Christ, and 

empowering young people to become disciples of Him in their everyday life 
through study of scripture, catechesis and service…” 

 Contact Katie Mahoney, Director Youth Ministry, 281.333.3891, Ext. 301 or 
kmahoney@stpaulcatholic.org for more information. 
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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 ext. 339 
or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org 

 

1st – 5th Grade CCE students 
 Check out the website 

www.bemydisciples.com  
for games and chapter reviews! 

Requirements for baptized 2nd – 5th Graders 
to receive their First Communion: 

1. Attend 1 year of CCE  
2. During their 2nd year of CCE, Parents 
and children attend First Reconciliation 
Preparation Sessions in the Fall and in 
the Spring. 
They attend First Communion  
Preparation Sessions. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION 
PREPARATION SESSIONS BEGIN THIS WEEK! 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD… 
which happens during 10 AM and Noon Mass, 
is just part of Mass for children. You do not 
need to register for it, since it is not a 
Catechetical Program. All Children are invited 

to follow the Prayer Leaders to 
Founders Hall after the Introductory 
Prayer where they will hear the 

Liturgy of the Word on their level. 
They then return to Mass during the 

proclamation of the Creed and Intercessions.  

CCE DATES 
This week is Session 4! 
SUNDAY PRESCHOOL FALL CCE:  
October 5, 12, 19, November 2, 9, 16, and 
December 7. 

 

MONDAY FALL CCE: 
October 6, 13, 20, November 3, 10, 17, 
December 1, and 8. 

 

WEDNESDAY FALL CCE: 
October 8, 15, 22, November 5, 12, 19, 
December 3, and 10. 
 
 

Early Childhood Program 
Seeing Children Through The Eyes of God! 
For information contact: Vicky Kuehnel, Director 

vkuehnel@stpaulcatholic.org  or 281.333.0176 

 

 

 

 

“As long as there are tests, there will be prayer in 
schools”. Author Unknown 
I want to take a minute to discuss our ECP teachers.  
We have an amazing group of hard working, loving, 
nurturing women working here. These ladies come in 
early and leave late. They do hours of work each week 
that they are not paid for. On more than one 
occasion, these ladies reach into their own pockets to 
purchase supplies for classroom activities. The next 
time you see one of our amazing ECP teachers, give a 
big thank you for all of their dedication to our young 
children. 
We still have a few openings in our pre-school.  
The fire trucks are coming! This 
Thursday and Friday the Nassau 
Bay Fire trucks will be visiting 
our pre-school. 

Healthy recipe ideas: 
Pumpkin bread: 
1 c sugar 
½ c brown sugar 
½ c vegetable oil 
2 eggs 
2 c water 
1 can pumpkin 
1 tsp baking soda 
½ tsp salt 
¼ tsp nutmeg 
½ tsp cinnamon 
¼ tsp ginger 
1 c pecans 
Mix all dry ingredients together and set aside. Blend 
together oil, eggs, water, and pumpkin. Slowly add dry 
ingredients to wet, then add pecans. Bake at 375º for 
45 minutes to one hour.  
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With GOD all things are possible… 
even flying Pigs. 

Con Dios todo es posible… incluso 
que los puerquitos vuelen. 

  

 

The Festival provides us the opportunity to come together as 
one community to give glory to God and support this wonderful 
place we all have chosen as our spiritual home. 
El Festival nos brinda la oportunidad de unirnos como una 
comunidad para dar gloria a Dios y apoyar a este maravilloso 
lugar que todos hemos elegido como nuestro hogar espiritual. 

 

I know! I will sign up for 
the 5k Fun Run on 

Saturday.  Voy a 
participar en la carrera de 
5k Fun Run. 

I will definitely invite my 
friends to this 2 day event and we will all have a good time!   Definitivamente invitaría a mis amigos a los dos días del festival a pasar un buen tiempo. 

Maybe it’s better for my family to sell my cultural food  on Sunday, October 26, or I could bake a cake for the cake walk   Y mi familia podríamos vender el domingo 26 de octubre, en La comida internacionalo podría hornear un pastel para 
el cake walk. 

¡Es una 
vez al 
Año! 

A que el puerquito vuele… 

I can donate a Basket for the Silent 
Auction!!  ¡Podría regalar la más hermosa canasta para la Subasta 
Silenciosa! 

Thanks to all of our sponsors! 

Estamos muy agradecidos por su apoyo a nuestro Festival. 
 

 
 

 

 

I really should go out and sell a pack 
of raffle tickets.  Actually I will 

sell two or three!  Podría 
vender un paquete de boletos 
para la Rifa o talvez dos. 

I really should help Oscar and sell tacos during the Tacos & Salsa night on Saturday, Oct. 25 and then I will bring my friends to enjoy the Live Music 
show.  Podría ayudar a Oscar y vender tacos durante la tarde del sábado 25 de octubre y traería a mis amigos a disfrutar del show en vivo. 

 

Of course I could enter in the Chili Cook-Off
competition with our family recipe where I could 

win the first place!  Podrida participar  en el Chili Cook-Off. 

Chris P Slovacek      832.7233601 
slovacek@thatcomputerguy.net 

facebook.com/tcgus 

 

¡Cuando el 
puerquito 

vuele! 
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Hoy es el Domingo Nacional de la Cadena para la Vida. La Cadena nacional para la Vida es el testimonio público y 
pacífico de oración a favor de la vida más grande en el mundo. Cadenas para la Vida se llevaran a cabo en todo Estados Unidos y 
Canadá. Las personas a favor de la Vida de esta comunidad estarán a lo largo de Nasa Parkway para la Cadena para la Vida en Nassau 
Bay. 
Por favor participe junto con otros feligreses y miembros de “Nassau Bay Baptist” en su testimonio por la Vida. El punto de reunión 
es en St. Paul a la 1:45 PM o en el estacionamiento en Point Lookout y Space Park Drive. Recoge un cartelón y dirígete con tus 
cartelones para estar a lo largo de la calle Nasa Parkway (ambos lados de la calle). Estaremos participando y orando hasta las 3:30 
PM. ¡Hagamos nuestra parte para defender la vida!  

Life Chain 2013 - Today. Today is National Life Chain Sunday. The Life Chain is the largest peaceful, prayerful, pro-life, public 
witness in the world. Life Chains will be held throughout the United States and Canada. Local pro-life people will be lining up along 
Nasa Parkway for the Nassau Bay Life Chain. 
Please join your fellow parishioners along with Nassau Bay Baptist in standing up for Life. Meet at St. Paul’s at 1:45 PM or at the 
parking garage at Point Lookout and Space Park Drive. Pick up a sign and head to Nasa Pkwy (both sides of street). We will stand and 
pray until 3:30. Let us all do our part to defend life!   

The Bay Area Deanery Council of Catholic Women, in lieu of a meeting, will tour the National Museum of Funeral 
History for the display on Celebrating the Life and Death of the Popes, 415 Barren Springs Dr., Houston, TX 77090. Cost $10. Plan to 
attend Mass at 8:30 AM at St. Bernadette, 15500 El Camino Real, Houston, TX. Meet in the back parking at 9:30 AM to carpool to 
the Museum. Lunch at a nearby restaurant following the tour. To RSVP, contact Betty Niekel, 281.488.6571 or 
karendavis823@gmail.com.  
PRO-LIFE News: On October 15, 2014, Larry Hatten is scheduled to be executed by the State of Texas. Our Catholic faith calls us 
to pray for Larry, for all victims of crime, and for an end to capital punishment here in the State of Texas. May God hear our prayers 
in support of all life. 
Noticias PRO-VIDA: El 15 de Octubre de 2014, Larry Hatten esta sentenciado a muerte por el Estado de Texas. 
Nuestra fe catolica nos llama a rezar por Larry, por todos victimas del crimen, y por el término de la sentencia aquí en el Estado de 
Texas. Que reciba Dios nuestras oraciones apoyando toda vida. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


